AUGUST 24, 1974 .

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

Secretary of State Kissinger concluded his consultations with Syrian
Foreign Minister Khaddam this morning with a one-hour meeting in
the White House. Richard Murphy, U. S. Ambassador to Syria,
was the only other person attending the 10:30 a.m. meeting.

Mr. Khaddam leaves today to return to Syria. Any other questions
should be directed to the State Department.
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